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JAPAN VOCATIONAL ABILITY DEVELOPMENT ASSOCIATION 
Mr George Henderson 
Secretary, 
Apprenticeship and Training Council, 
College Liason Office, 
P.O. Box 356, 
Devonshire 4, 
Bermuda 

REF. NO.; 

Dear Sir, 

Address: Sanyo Akasaka Bldg., 
5 - 2 , Akasaka 3 - chome. 
TOKYO 107 JAPAN 

Tel: 03(585)0048 
Telex: 02427502 JCIVTC J 

December 24, 1984 

I, as Official Delegate of Japan for the International Vocational 
Training Competition(IVTC), would like to reply to your letter of 
November 26, 1984, which has been forwarded me from Mr Ishii, the 
addressee. Mr Ishii, former Technical Delegate of Japan was replaced 
by Mr Kunitsugu Mori. 

You will find the key information in the principal document for 
the 28th International Vocational Training Competition to be held in 
Osaka in October 1985, which I have despa_tched it to you today under 
seperate cover via air mail. 

The more details on the Osaka competition will be given at the 
meeting of the IVTC supposed to be held in Amsterdam in March 1985. 

You are kindly requested to keep in touch with Mr Daniel Sommer, 
Secretary-General of the IVTC if in case you have not yet done with 
him and confirm your participation well before the March meeting. His 
contact address is as follows: 

Mr Daniel Sommer 
Secretary-General, IVTC. 
Postfach 360, 
CH-8053 Zurich, 
Switzerland 

We look forward to the pleasure of hearing from you your participa­
tion in due course. 

With best regards for a new year. 
Yours sincerely, 

Shigeru Eda 
Official Delegate, Japan 

Copy to Mr Daniel Sommer 

Minato- ku, 


